

Meeting Comms Subcommittee

Attendees: Lisa R, Juliet W, Sharon K, CB
Apologies Kay, Shane, Peta, Alec

Plans for 2023 – working with Governance on surveying the community

Note: HvdM surveyed the community – Sharon found the survey and will send it out.

- What is the purpose of the survey?
 - One purpose to inform SIRA so that it could better represent the community and so that it knows where to direct its energies.
- Look at looking making it annual
- Areas could include roads, buggies, water, waste, community spaces and events, café, environment, parks and reserves, values, communications channels
- Approaches could be what is working well, what is not working well.
- JW suggested controversial issues first

CF to send thoughts to George (TL, Governance) and survey.

Website updates and discussion on how we keep the website relevant and useful to the community.

Lisa: Ask people to update events/ directory on Facebook. Update pages etc. More cross communication. CF to post message from PON on FB.

Newcomers – idea for secondary sessions that communicate more specific information Maybe start with a survey on what info sessions people would like to see. Does anyone want to design a quick survey?

4 x year. Boatmanship; environment issues – spiders, snakes, domestic pets, fences; garden issues – weed identification and removal; consider doing poll on Facebook – alert people to it on SIRANews. Need volunteers to manage: CF to raise at next SIRA meeting as Subcommittee heads might take charge.

Update on Facebook channels – do we need another level of questioning to filter out prospective members; discussed and said that actually there haven't been issues. Continue to do basic checks.

Next meeting: March 2 2023.